
 

Wednesday, September 09, 2015            

Dear Santiago E. Rossi, MD: 

The Radiological Society of North America is pleased to inform you that you are a recipient of the 2015 RSNA Honored 
Educator Award.  This achievement recognizes your dedication to furthering the profession of radiology by delivering 
high-quality educational content for the RSNA. 

Established in 2011, the RSNA Honored Educator Award recognizes RSNA members who have produced an array of 
RSNA educational resources in the past calendar year. Based on the number of qualifying activities in a given calendar 
year, eligible RSNA members are presented with the Honored Educator award in recognition of their contributions. RSNA 
members qualify by participating in a number of RSNA education offerings, including:  

·         Serving as faculty at one or more of RSNA’s educational meetings 

·         Authoring an education exhibit, Quality Storyboard and/or Cases of the Day track for the RSNA Annual Meeting  

·         Authoring educational articles in RSNA premier journals, Radiology and RadioGraphics 

·         Authoring online education modules and/or creating CME questions for online education 

·         Donating a refresher course and writing CME questions for online learning 

·         Authoring an online professionalism vignette 

 The RSNA Honored Educator Award is awarded to select individuals who have demonstrated their commitment to 
radiology education through the RSNA. The award serves as a benchmark of academic productivity in support of a 
meaningful and successful radiology career.  

 The RSNA website will spotlight the award and will recognize the 2015 award recipients, while an upcoming issue of 
RSNA News will recognize you and your fellow recipients. In addition, award recipients will be recognized at the RSNA 
2015 Annual Meeting through a display and recognition badge ribbons.  Finally, if there are one or more individuals at 
your institution whom you would like to have informed of your achievement, please forward their names and contact 
information to the RSNA at ed-ctr@rsna.org. 

Congratulations on your success in earning a 2015 RSNA Honored Educator award!  The RSNA is grateful for your 
meaningful contributions, and we appreciate your dedication to furthering the professional development of your fellow 
radiologists and imaging scientists. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Ehman, MD 

  

Richard L. Ehman, MD 
Chair of the RSNA Board of Directors 

 


